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September 22, 2013
Letter from the Director:

As summer comes to an end and our children get ready for another new school year and athletic season, our coaching staff with the Connecticut Bandits has been busy planning and preparing for our 2013-2014 season. 
Our 6th grade team won 4th place in the State Tournament and 3rd place bronze medal in the nutmeg state games in the 12yr old division.  Congratulations to the team and Coaches Jim Welton and Ralph DeGroate for the excellent job they did developing our 6th grade team.   The Bandit teams worked very hard and improved tremendously from last season, which was very evident by their success. Our 8th grade team won 90% of their tournament games this season under Coach Mike Stokes, as they were very successful this season.  Also good news congratulations to Coach Stokes he has just been appointed the Head Women’s Basketball Coach at Lincoln College for this coming season.  
We are ready to take what was learned this past season and bring it to a new level, improving on skills and knowledge of the game.  Our focus still remains to educate our young basketball players by teaching them position-specific skills, strong moves, strategic plays, help them develop the strength that they need to play at their best level, and to apply it on the basketball court.  
We welcome all past players as well as any new players to join us on our two day tryout weekend:

· Sat. Oct. 5 from 3:00 - 5:00 p.m.,  age groups 10-16
Bristol Eastern High School, 632 King St., Bristol, CT. 06010
· Sat. Oct. 12 from 3:00 – 5:00 p.m., age groups 10-16
Chippens Hills Middle School 551 Peacedale St. Bristol, CT. 06010 

Visit our website for more details at www.connecticutbandits.org
In Team Spirit,

Tony Floyd, Director

Connecticut Bandits

530 Huckleberry Hill Rd.

Avon, CT  06001

Phone/Fax: (860) 673-4150
